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Virtual Public Information Available for KY 115 in 
Christian County 

Participants have until December 12 to submit comments 

MADISONVILLE, Ky. (Nov. 9, 2020) – Virtual public information for the 
reconstruction of KY 115 (Item #2-385.00) is now available to the public. 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet is sharing information in an online format for 
the proposed reconstruction of KY 115 in Christian County from the I-24 
interchange, north to Pembroke including a new bridge over the CSX 
railroad.  The purpose of the project is to improve mobility and safety for the KY 
115 corridor in southeastern Christian County.  The goal of this on-line information 
is to provide the opportunity to review the alignment currently being considered for 
design and to obtain public input.  

This information will be available for at least two months. A link will be provided on 
the website to an online questionnaire and comment opportunity to receive 
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information about the project from the public, and to give the public the chance to 
comment.  Contact information and a project timeline will also be available.  

Click on the link below to access project maps, history, project maps and 
online questionnaire.  

https://bit.ly/35IpTfK 

Click on the link, then right click, then choose Open Link in New Window (second 
choice from the top).  

Written statements will be accepted online, or can be made by mail to the contact 
information below.  The online statements can be made through December 12th, 
2020 and mailed statements will be accepted if postmarked by the same date. 
Written statements should be addressed to George Phelps, 
Transportation Engineer II.  

All written comments made or postmarked by December 12th, 2020 will 
become a part of the official project record.  

For those without access to a computer, please contact the Kentucky 
Transportation Cabinet District 2 office at 270-824-7080 or AEI at 270-478-4610 to 
request mailed information.  

Please address any questions or responses regarding this meeting or project 
to: George Phelps, P.E., Kentucky Transportation Cabinet, District #2 Office,1840 
N. Main St.,Madisonville, KY 42431 
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